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Councilmember Tommy Wells, Chair of the Committee on Human Services, 

announces a Public Oversight Roundtable on the Status of the District’s Low Barrier, 

Transitional and Permanent Supportive Housing Programs for Adults, Youth and Families 

Who are Homeless.      

 

The Roundtable will be held on Friday, June 25, 2010, at 10:00 a.m. in Room 500 of the 

John A. Wilson Building.  The Roundtable will provide the Committee on Human Services with 

an opportunity to receive a briefing from the Department of Human Services on the status of the 

above mentioned programs which serve those who are homeless.  The Committee is also 

requesting that homeless adults, youth  and families attend the hearing to brief the Committee 

on their experiences in receiving low barrier, transitional and permanent supportive housing 

services.   

 

Those who wish to testify should contact Ms Vivian McCarter of the Committee on 

Human Services by e-mail at vmccarter@dccouncil.us or by telephone at (202) 724-8191 by 

Wednesday, June 23, 2010.  E-mail contacts to Ms. McCarter should include the residential ward, 

full name, title, and affiliation -- if applicable -- of the person(s) testifying.  Witnesses should 

bring 15 copies of their written testimony to the Roundtable.  Those who testify will be allowed a 

maximum of three (3) minutes for oral presentation.  

 

If you are unable to testify at the Roundtable, written statements are encouraged and will 

be made a part of the official record.  Copies of written statements should be submitted to the 

Committee on Human Services, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 117, Washington, D.C. 

20004 by no later than Friday, July 2, 2010, when the record will be closed. 

 

 


